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Hello Hilliard Pediatrics Family,

It is with mixed emotions that | announce that | am leaving Columbus and moving to Orlando,
Florida. As some of you know, my adult children have settled in Orlando, Florida and Spartanburg,
South Carolina. Although | love Hilliard Pediatrics and this community, | was presented with a job
opportunity that offered professional growth and allowed me to be closer to family.

| will be the Chief of Florida Primary Care at Nemours Children’s Health system in Orlando. Since
2013, | have had several administrative and leadership roles at Nationwide Children’s Hospital
and have enjoyed the mix of clinical and administrative responsibilities. | will be responsible for
leading the Nemours primary care network and executing the organization’s growth strategy. |
look forward to impacting the care of children in central Florida. My wife Lori and | are excited for
the opportunity. Many of you know that I'm a huge Disney fan, so the proximity to Walt Disney
World is a nice added benefit.

It is difficult to describe how great an honor it has been to work at Hilliard Pediatrics for 26 years.
| will always cherish the long-term relationships that | have built with families over that time. It has
been my privilege to walk alongside you in your family’s journey. | am so proud of the culture that
we have developed at Hilliard Pediatrics. It is a wonderful place, and | have greatly enjoyed
working with an outstanding group of people.

While | am sad at the thought of leaving this incredible community, | know that you will be in
excellent hands with my colleagues at Hilliard Pediatrics. We have amazing providers. You can
expect that the same level of clinical excellence and exceptional patient experience will continue.
I will continue to see my patients in the office through May 15, 2025. |If your child has an
appointment scheduled after my last day, our team will be in contact to get you rescheduled with
another Hilliard Pediatrics provider.

Thank you again, Dr. Rob

L)



